
 

 

 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 

 
 

TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE NORTH CENTRAL TEXAS 

COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS AND ECISD 
 
DATE: April 26, 2011 

 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
Ector County ISD has collaborated with The North Central Texas Council of 

Governments through this Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) to provide data 
sharing services to the district. 
 

This MOU establishes permissions and guidelines for the use of Records Management 
System (RMS), Jail Management System (JMS), and other Criminal Justice data the 
parties agree to share with other law enforcement and public safety agencies. 

 
************************ 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the MOU between The North 
Central Texas Council of Governments and ECISD as presented.  
 

 
************************ 

    

 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Hector Mendez     Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent  
       for Human Resources 
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